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Memphis,	15	March	2020	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 European	Office:	Lausanne	
	 	
National	Cheer	Federation	Members	
International	Cheer	Union	(ICU)	
	
Re:		ICU	World	Championships	Week	Update	–	15	March	2020	
	
Dear	ICU	National	Cheer	Federations:	
	
As	you	all	know,	the	global	sports	community	is	facing	an	unprecedented	test:	determining	when	and	how	to	move	
forward	with	competitions	and	events	in	light	of	the	COVID-19	(coronavirus)	pandemic.		The	health	and	safety	of	our	
athletes,	coaches,	employees,	families,	and	friends	is	paramount.	
 
The	ICU	Governing	Council	has	met	and	has	unanimously	agreed	to	postpone	the	2020	ICU	World	Championships	and	
AGM,	scheduled	for	27	April	–	1	May.		A	large	number	of	countries	have	already	informed	us	that	their	athletes	and	
delegations	will	not	be	attending	and	there	are	travel	restrictions	in	place	in	the	US	and	around	the	world,	making	a	global	
competition	impractical	at	this	time.		
 
We	will	continue	to	actively	work	with	officials	in	the	United	States,	as	well	as	Walt	Disney	World	management,	to	
monitor	and	assess	the	situation	so	we	can	determine	when	we	may	be	able	to	reschedule.		We	will	communicate	
updates	to	you	when	we	have	them.		
	
We	are	grateful	for	your	cooperation	as	we	take	steps	to	confront	the	spread	of	this	virus.		Thank	you	again	for	your	
commitment	to	our	athletes	and	your	support	of	the	International	Cheer	Union	and	its	mission.		
	
Sincerely,		

	
Jeff	Webb	
President		
International	Cheer	Union	
	
IOC Provisionally Recognized World Governing Body for Cheerleading.  
116 National Federation Members. A Proud Member or Partner of: 
 
 

					 					 					 					 				  


